
   

 

 

 

       

       

       

            

 
 

 

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON THE REVIEW OF THE MUNICIPAL TARIFF 

GUIDELINE INCREASE, BENCHMARKS AND PROPOSED TIMELINES FOR THE 

2020/21 MUNICIPAL TARIFF APPROVAL PROCESS  

 

The National Energy Regulator of South Africa (NERSA) is a regulatory authority 

established as a juristic person in terms of section 3 of the National Energy Regulator Act, 

2004 (Act No. 40 of 2004). NERSA’s mandate is to regulate the electricity, piped-gas and 

petroleum pipeline industries in terms of the Electricity Regulation Act, 2006 (Act No. 4 of 

2006), Gas Act, 2001 (Act No. 48 of 2001) and Petroleum Pipelines Act, 2003 (Act No. 60 

of 2003). 

 

NERSA hereby invites members of the public to submit comments on: 

 The consultation paper on the review of the Municipal Tariff Guideline Increase, 

Benchmarks and Proposed Timelines for the Municipal Tariff Approval Process for 

the 2020/21 financial year. 

 

The above document is available on NERSA’s website at www.nersa.org.za or on request.  

 

NERSA would like to encourage all stakeholders and the public to actively participate in 

this process by submitting written comments, in line with the issues raised in the 

consultation paper, to: municguideline@nersa.org.za. 

 

The closing date for written comments is Thursday, 9 April 2020. 

 

For more information or queries on the above, please contact Mr Thabo Tshabalala at: 

Tel:  012 401 4600 

Fax:  012 401 4700 

Email:  municguideline@nersa.org.za 
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